
First Grade Newsletter  
May 17-May 21 

 
SEND A BACKPACK EVERY DAY. 

 
*If you know any student (PreK-8) planning on coming to South next 
year, please tell them to come to school and register this week or next 
week.  
 
*Please follow the dress code.  Shorts, skirts, skorts, and dresses must 
be 5 inches from the middle of the kneecap or longer when standing. (5 
inches is the length of an index card).  Skinny tank top “spaghetti” 
straps are not allowed on shirts or dresses.  Shirts must cover the top 
part of shoulders. This code applies to students in all grades. 
 
*Send concession money. 
 
*First Grade Fun Day- Wednesday- See back for more info ààààà 
 
*No school on Thursday, May 27 Last full day of school is May 26.  Pick 
up grade cards on May 28 from 7am -10am. 
 
 
 
Assignments: 
Reading:  Wrapping up the end of the year-- reviewing skills 
  End of year assessments 
    
Math: Review addition and subtraction 

 


